From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 9/12/2010 4:23:26 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Cc:
Bcec:
Subject: RE:
Maybe so.

On Sep 12, 2010, at 4:22 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@PGE.COM> wrote:

> Between you and me, perhaps it is time to end the Gas Accords and go back to the Cost of Service model for the
gas transmission system, ala SoCalGas.
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